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Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 103 of 2021 re Firework Displays in 

Grand Harbour - Vittoriosa Feast 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 103 of 2021. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that the 3 barges will now be towed from the respective boatyards to boiler wharf 

instead of to Rinella quay on Thursday 5th August 2021 between 0800 hours and 1200 

hours. The barges will eventually be towed to their designated locations (as indicted on 

the chart attached to Local Notice to Mariners 103 of 2021) and will then remain there for 

the duration of the feast. 

 

The fireworks will then be transported from Vittoriosa in front of the Regatta Club (Toqba) 

to the barges as follows: 

 

Friday 6th August 2021 at 0730 hours, 

Sunday 8th August 2021 at 1900 hours, 

Monday 9th August 2021 at 0730 hours and 1730 hours, 

Tuesday 10th August 2021 at 1830 hours and 1930 hours. 

 

Due to the above arrangements Rinella quay will not be used at all, therefore vessels 

moored inside Rinella Bay do not need to be removed from their mooring on the 5th, 6th, 

7th, and 11th August 2021. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 103 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 103 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 


